
Administrative and Personnel Committee Minutes 

June 5, 2018 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:30pm. 

Present:  Mollie Wilkins, John Raymond, Tom Steensma, Tim McKay, and Chris Shepard 

A discussion was held with representatives from United Bank regarding bank services. 

Chris Shepard discussed the new DPW summer help. 

Tom Steensma discussed the pros and cons of using secure emails for officials by Pixelvine.  

Cost is $45.00 per address per year. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:29pm. 

 

 

  


